
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 
JANUARY 10, 2023 – 11:00 a.m. 

NOTICE: Collection of recyclable materials 
postponed by one day 

What you should know: 
 
 We wish to inform you that, for reasons beyond its control, the contractor will not be able to carry 

out the collection of recyclable materials on part of the territory of the Municipality of Pontiac 
today, in accordance with the Tuesday schedule, and that is on certain roads only. 

 
 Please know that the contractor has all day to make his rounds. 
 
 If you are affected by this interruption, please leave your bins at the curb, as collection of these 

materials will be made on Wednesday, January 11, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
Where to inquire: 

 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 
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